

WEEK BEGINNING: 23.01.2023

THIS WEEK'S LEARNING

In Reception we have a very exciting week ahead of us! During phonics, we will continue to learn new sounds and consolidate the ones we have already learnt as well as practising blending. In Maths, we will be practising the concept of addition through a range of hands on activities and games!



We will continue to read 'The Polar Bears Home'; this is a great opportunity for us to discuss global warming and look at what we can do to help.

We will also look at celebrations around the world in preparation for Lunar New Year. We are continuing to learn that people have different beliefs and celebrate special times in different ways,



Star Moments



This is my polar bear picture!



need to save the



We're posting our house point tokensl



nade a polar bear snack!



We had a boat race, the water makes them go quicker!



Well done to all of the Reception children for their amazing efforts with behaviour and attitudes towards learning. This week, our happy leaves go out to:

RA: - Muhsin: - Setting a fantastic example of good behaviour and showing determination and enthusiasm with everything he does. Great job!

RB: - Nia - for gaining more confidence in speaking to the adults and her peers in Reception! Well done, Nia!

RSM: - Eva - for growing in confidence since the start of the year, It's lovely to see Eva bloom and communicate with adults happilu.

Attendance



Please bring your child in everyday so that no learning is missed.

Don't forget...

- Come to school on time to have breakfast with your friends and sing-along!
- Please ensure your child has a set of spare clothes in their bag as well as wellies. This is really important as the weather is very wet and lots of learning happens outdoors.
- All your child's belongings must be clearly labelled to avoid things being misplaced.
- Please keep on sharing your WOW moments from home on Tapestry, Your teachers love seeing them! Thank you to those parents who are active on Tapestry, it's great to have your contributions of the learning that is happening at home!
- READING BOOKS WILL NOW BE CHANGED ON A TUESDAY!

Mathletics



Over to you. HOME LEARNING

- Practise writing your name everyday.
- Complete the weekly mathletics an phonics homework Please see your class teacher if you have unclarities.
- Practise reading and writing the week's sounds.
- Read a story book everyday and complete a comment in your reading record.
- Remember to complete The Earth Our Home learning project by February half term!

Keep in touch



https://star.newham.sch.uk/

reception1@star.newham.sch.uk



@Star Primary



